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Heller Statement on Nomination of Richard Boulware As District Judge for District of Nevada 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today welcomed the nomination of Richard Boulware as District Judge for the District of Nevada saying:

“After sitting down with Mr. Boulware and discussing his nomination at length, I found him to be extremely impressive.  I feel that he is an excellent choice for the District of Nevada, and am confident that he will serve Nevada well.  I look forward to signing the blue slip as soon as my colleagues on the Judiciary Committee have the pertinent documents to continue the nomination process,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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